CITY OF PITTSBURGH

Office of Management and Budget

William Peduto, Mayor Jennifer Olzinger, Acting Director

To: The Honorable President and Members of Council

From: lJennifer Olzinger, Acting Director
Office of Management and Budget

Date: December 7, 2018

Re: A Richard Nernberg Donation to the Public Safety Support Trust Fund

Dear President and Members of Council:

As per the City Code Chapter 210: “Acceptance of Gifts to the City” states, the Office of Management
and Budget would like to inform the City Council that the Department of Public Safety will receive a
donation of TWO THOUSAND Dollars ($2,000.00) to be deposited into the Public Safety Support Trust
Fund, JDE fund 2302906500.11145
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